Submission
No 13

INQUIRY INTO SPEED ZONING AND ITS IMPACT ON

Name:

Date Received:

THE DEMERIT POINTS SCHEME

Mr Barry Moon
12/02/2014




Barry Moon
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The Chair, Joint Committee on Road Safety
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
Sydney NSW 2000

Having been a resident of Coffs Harbour for over 40 years the traffic through our town is
getting to a stage where it is not safe to drive within the town area.

Until such time as a bypass is made there should be a speed restriction with trucks and
caravans driving through the own area.

First the speed limit between Halls Road and Brays Street should have a 50 km speed limit.

Secord all trucks and caravan should only be allowed to use the left hand lane only, this
would enable cars to pass freely thus making it safer for cars travelling in the town area. At
present you often have semis racing each other side by side. The town is too busy for this to
happen and it is only time before an accident happens.

Reducing the speed limited to 50 km within the town area and with trucks and caravans only
using the left hand lane would make driving in Coffs Harbour a lot safer.

Yours faithfully
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